
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be closing 
Dogwood Road at State Road 35 (Baseline Road) for two nights 
during the week of April 1, most likely Wednesday and Thursday. 
The suggested detour is Dogwood Trail and Dogwood Trail 
Course (Trl Cse.) (see map below). Also, there will be no effect on 
accessing the businesses at the intersection.

The work is part of the FDOT’s project to widen Baseline Road 
from Southeast 96th Place Road to south of S.R. 464 (Southeast 
Maricamp Road) from a two-lane to a four-lane roadway. 
Additional work includes sidewalks, drainage improvements, 
signing and pavement markings, guardrails, new signals, and 
driveways.

Safety
The speed limit within the construction zone is reduced to 45 mph. 
FDOT reminds all road users to pay attention, drive with care and 
always buckle up.

State Road (S.R.) 35 (Baseline Road)   
Southeast 96th Place Road to south of S.R. 464  
(Southeast Maricamp Road)
Financial Project ID: 238693-1-52-01/02

CFLRoads.com        @MyFDOT_CFL        Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL

For more information, please contact Sara Shepherd, Public Information Coordinator,  
(407) 758-8080 or sara.shepherd@dot.state.fl.us.
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At a Glance

Contractor:  

D.A.B. Constructors, Inc.

Project Cost: 

$17.6 Million

Project Start: 

August 2015

Estimated Completion: 

Fall 2018
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